
Carol Service- Final Arrangements 

 

P.4 are looking forward to welcoming you 
all to our Carol Service on Thursday 12th 
December, at 7:00pm in St. Joseph’s 
Chapel, Glenavy. 

 

P.4 pupils are asked to come through to 
the sacristy by 6:45pm. 

 

They should be wearing their school 
uniform. Any words spoken will be kept in 
the chapel. We look forward to seeing you 
there. 

 

Primary 4 Teachers  
 


